
October 21, 2021 

 
Chair and Directors  
Peace River Regional District  
  

 

RE: Licence of Occupation on Crown Land: One Island Lake, 

On behalf of the One Island Lake Home Owners Association, I am requesting that the Regional Board 

obtain a Licence of Occupation on Crown Land in the area of One Island Lake Provincial Park. 

The site will be utilized by the One Island Lake Home Owners Association members exclusively to dispose 

of their organic materials such as trees, branches, leaves, and debris, associated with yard cleanup. The 

site will be secured with a locked gate and the Home Owners Association will assume full responsibility 

for the security and management of the site. Louisiana Pacific will assist with debris disposal as required 

as per their partnership agreement with the Home Owners Association. 

The One Island Lake Home Owners Association has taken a proactive approach, working with the Peace 

River Regional District and their Fire Smart Program. In 2021, Once Island Lake Home Owners Association 

was one of the few communities in BC to receive a fire smart designation. 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

 
 
Dale Bumstead  
Member, One Island Lake Home Owners Association 
 


